
NOTICE OF HEARING  
FARMINGTON CITY 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Farmington City 
Planning Commission meeting of September 5, 2024 has been cancelled 
due to lack of agenda items. 
                     
 
DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING I hereby certify that the above notice and agenda 
were posted at Farmington City Hall, Utah Public Notice Website and the city 
website on August 26, 2024 DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
 


